
From: Ann Owen
To: Harper, Jake
Cc: Rick Owen
Subject: CAFO Moratorium
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 2:59:28 PM

Dear Jacob —

My husband, Rick, and I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a
permanent swine CAFO moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed. 

Since the Buffalo River is a significant national treasure and an important natural
and economic resource for the state of Arkansas., we must preserve it from all
pollutants, CAFOs, and swine waste.

Best regards, 

Ann & Rick Owen
2501 N. Pierce 
Little Rock, AR. 72207
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